
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DFE Wraparound Childcare  
Briefings 

 
Venue: The Mecure Hotel, Telford 
Cost: FREE 
Date: 18th June 2024 
 
Briefings will run at: 
10am to 11:30am  
1pm – 2.30pm 
4pm – 5.30pm 
 
Who should attend?   
If you are a Governor, School Head Teacher, School Business Officer, HHAH 
managers/ School Breakfast or Out of school Club Leaders 
 
Why should I attend?  
Aims: 
Sessions are on the National DFE Wraparound Childcare Programme which 
will share the purpose of this government programme to extend and 
implement wraparound childcare offer by 2026 as part of the childcare 
reforms plan.  
 
Information will be shared how Telford and Wrekin are going to be 
supporting the DFE Wraparound Childcare programme within the borough. 
Including how you can be a part of this initiative.  
 
The briefing session will also provide you with Information on funding, 
criteria of the wraparound programme and grants that the wraparound 
childcare programme offers and requirements will be shared. We also share 
the support which can be provided by the team. 
 
Whether you have existing wraparound childcare provision, would like to 
explore extending your current wraparound provision, or to start and 
implement wraparound childcare services on school site or need further 
information you are invited to attend. 
 
 

 
Booking info: 
To book a place on one of the 
briefings, please complete a booking 
form and email: 
 
talkingchildcare@telford.gov.uk  
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